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DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Sacramento Field Office is seeking information regarding the murder of Carlos Honable. On July 5, 2024, at approximately 
5:30 p.m., officers with the Stockton Police Department in California responded to a report of a person shot on the 3800 block of Fairburn Way. The investigation 
revealed that a 31-year-old male victim was sitting inside of his parked vehicle when the suspect vehicle, a grey 2018 or later Toyota Camry, pulled up next to 
him. Occupants of the vehicle fired at the victim, striking him numerous times before the vehicle fled the scene. The victim, Carlos Honable, was transported to a 
local hospital but later died as a result his injuries. 
 
One of the suspects inside the vehicle was described as a young, Black male, approximately 5’6” tall. He had a thin build, weighed approximately 120 to 140 
pounds, and was reportedly wearing a gray hooded sweatshirt and dark-colored jeans at the time of the incident.  He should be considered armed and dangerous. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case and/or the occupants of the vehicle involved, please contact the FBI's Sacramento Field Office at 
(916) 746-7000. You may also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 
You may remain anonymous. 

Field Office: Sacramento 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/sacramento
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